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THE OFFICE OF TIBET
241 EAST 32ND STREET, NEW YORK, NY 10016

MESSAGE

The Office of Tibet, New York is delighted to know that the Prajnopaya Institute and
Foundation is hosting the 2007 “Mandala Project: Aesthetics, Contemplation, and
Education” at the Massachusetts Institute of Technology (MIT) in Cambridge, MA.

We would like to commend Venerable Tenzin LS Priyadarshi and MIT Prajnopaya for
their efforts in the preservation and dissemination of contemplative methods to a wider
audience. “Mandala @ MIT” is a wonderful intersection of tradition and technology. As a
student of His Holiness the Dalai Lama, Venerable Tenzin seems to have learnt and

inherited both philosophical and technological interests of His Holiness.

We are also appreciative of the humanitarian activities of MIT Prajnopaya Foundation in
India, Sri Lanka, Nepal, and Tibet among the disadvantaged population. All of these
efforts for the betterment of humanity are in harmony with the vision of His Holiness the
Dalai Lama. It is wonderful to see so many young bright minds working together out of

their sense of care, concern, and responsibility for all.

The Office of Tibet wishes the Mandala Project at MIT all the success in raising
awareness and in designing more spiritual, educational, and humanitarian programs for

the benefit of many.

Best wishes,

March 5, 2007
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